
Homecoming Parade
October 8, 2021

The Civic Memorial High School Homecoming Parade begins promptly at 3:00 p.m. on Friday,
October 8th.  Line up will begin at 2:20 p.m.   Please note -  the west side parking lot will be
entirely roped off.  Only cars/floats/trailers “parade ready” will be allowed to enter the staging
area. There will be minimal parking available on the north side parking lot. You are encouraged to
load your cars/floats/trailers off premises or drop off riders in the front of the high school who can
walk to the back parking lot. No vehicles other than those in the parade will be allowed in the west
parking lot. The parade route is down West Corbin to the Trimpe Middle School parking lot.

Thank you for supporting our Homecoming Parade!

Emma Smith Mrs. Gibson Mrs. Hawkins
Parade Marshal Student Council Advisor Student Council Advisor

sgibson@bethalto.org jhawkins@bethalto.org

mailto:sgibson@bethalto.org


Civic Memorial High School
2021 Homecoming Parade

Type of Entry (Circle One):
High school teams, clubs, and Homecoming Court entries are not charged

Walkers Float/Trailer Truck/Car
Free $10 $5

Please make checks payable to CMHS Student Council.

Contact Name: __________________________________________

Organization: __________________________________________

Contact Number: ________________________________________

Return this form to:  Emma Smith
CMHS Student Council
200 School Street
Bethalto, IL 62010


